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Memo No.     172-WBCROS/B.B./2020          Date : 17.05.2020 

 

Notification 
 

 

In continuation of the previous notification issued by the WBCROS vide Memo No. 

156/WBCROS/B.B./2020 dated 23.03.2020, the Co-ordinator / H.M. of all Study Centres under The 

West Bengal Council of Rabindra Open Schooling are requested to send the filled up P.P.S. Form 

(Scan Copy) along with the photocopy of respective Mark Sheet of Madhyamik Pariksha (Secondary 

Exaination), December-2019 only through our official E-mail ID: wbcros2006@gmail.com on or 

before 24.05.2020, only for those who are not submitted earlier at the office of the WBCROS. All 

original filled up P.P.S. Forms, documents and draft will be submitted when lock down period is over.   

 

  

     

            
        Secretary  

          The West Bengal Council of Rabindra Open Schooling  
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